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April 10, 2015 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount 
of Claim: UNSPECIFIED. 

  
April 13, 2015 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Attorney General. 

  
April 23, 2015 

 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgment of Claim form.  Receipt of 
same acknowledged April 16, 2015. 

 
May 7, 2015 

 
Defendant transmitted via facsimile a letter requesting an 
extension of time until June 9, 2015 in which to file its Answer 
to Claim. 

 
May 8, 2015 

 
Board forwarded letter via Facsimile & U.S. Mail granting 
Defendant’s extension of time request. 

 
May 11, 2015 

 
Defendant filed via U.S. Mail a letter requesting an extension 
of time until June 9, 2015 in which to file its Answer to Claim. 

 
May 11, 2015 

 
Defendant filed Entry of Appearance of John M. Elliott, Esquire, 
Thomas J. Elliott and Raymond J. Santarelli, Esquire on behalf 
of Defendant. 

 
June 9, 2015  

 
Defendant filed Answer and New Matter. 
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June 9, 2015  
 

Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff, with copy to Defendant, 
requesting a response to new matter. 

 
June 29, 2015 

 
Plaintiff filed Entry of Appearance of Jason C. Spang, Esquire 
on behalf of Plaintiff. 

 
June 29, 2015 

 
Plaintiff filed Answer to New Matter. 

 
June 30, 2015 

 
Board forwarded letter advising parties to commence with 
discovery. 

 
August 19, 2015 

 
Defendant filed Withdrawal/Entry of Appearance withdrawing the 
appearance of Raymond J. Santarelli, Esquire as counsel and 
entering the appearance of Roger J. Harrington, Jr., Esquire on 
behalf of Defendant. 

 
October 20, 2017 

 
Plaintiff filed Entry of Appearance of Nunzio A. Ruggeri, 
Esquire on behalf of Plaintiff. 

 
October 20, 2017 

 
Plaintiff filed Praecipe to Settle, Discontinue and End. 
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October 23, 2017 
 

Board rendered Praecipe Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, 
this  23rd day of October, 2017, upon receipt of a Praecipe 
executed by Nunzio A. Ruggeri, Esquire, on behalf of Plaintiff, 
Allan A. Myers, LP, requesting that the Board mark the above-
captioned matter settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice, 
docketed with this Board under date of October 20, 2017, it is 
ORDERED and DIRECTED that the above-captioned matter be marked 
settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice.”  Copy forwarded 
to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
November 2, 2017 

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated October 23, 
2017.  Receipt of same acknowledged November 1, 2017.

 
November 6, 2017 

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated October 23, 
2017.  Receipt of same acknowledged October 31, 2017.

 
 


